
From: Kelly Bacon (CD)
To: "Paul Oko"; Jeff Zimmer
Subject: SE-21-00010 Zimmer - Transmittal of Comments
Date: Monday, July 19, 2021 10:21:34 AM
Attachments: SE-21-00010 Zimmer - Comments PW 6-22-21.pdf

Good morning,
 
It has come to my attention that I did not transmit the Kittitas County Public Works comments to
you for your record.  Please find these comments attached and if you have any questions let me
know.
 
Thank you,
 

Kelly Bacon
Planner I
Kittitas County Community Development Services
411 N. Ruby Street, Ste 2
Ellensburg, WA 98926
Office: (509) 962-7539
Kelly.bacon.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us
 
If this is about a Public Records Act request, please go to http:/www.co.kittitas.wa.us/request/default.aspx and fill
out a request for public records through the GovQA portal.
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411 North Ruby Street, Suite 1 TEL (509) 962-7523 
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KITTITAS COUNTY 


DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS 


M E M O R A N D U M 


 


TO:  Community Development Services 
FROM:  Public Works Plan Review Team 
DATE:  June 22, 2021 
SUBJECT: SE-21-00010 Zimmer 


SEPA Application Comments 
 


• The project does not propose any alterations to the existing access. There are no 
additional access requirements at this time. 
 


• An engineered grading permit is required for any grading exceeding 500 cubic yards of 
material. This permit will be required unless exemptions listed in Kittitas County Code 
14.05.060 apply, such as: “12. Construction activities performed by a state or federal 
agency with oversight of a licensed civil or geotechnical engineer.” 
 


• The proposed activity is within the FEMA-identified 100-year floodplain. Since this 
activity is for a Federal project on Federal land, a local floodplain development permit is 
not required. Please note that Executive Order 11988 requires Federal agencies comply 
with National Flood Insurance Program regulations.  


 
Please contact Kittitas County Public Works (509) 962-7523 with any questions. 





		m e m o r a n d u m

		FROM:  Public Works Plan Review Team




